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May 27, 1966

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
1419 South 54th
Omaha, MNebraska
Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

lle received vour letter, and the information was

correct as recorded. e were most interested
in your letter and that you had received us
clearly.

Thank you for writing, and for the exact information.
lle were pleased that your reception was clear and
hope that will be among our listeners.

Best wishes.

GILRERT B. HARRISON
General Manager
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